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forthe Society, should be addressed to P.O. Box 1310; and
all remitiances to the Treasurer, Mr. GEO, A. HOLMES, (to
the same address,) TO WHOM ALONE payments are to be
‘made.

Our correspondents and friends are asked to accept this
explanation, and expression of our regret that any such un-
pleasantness has occurred. ‘

We have, also, to acknowledge receipt of—

Memoir upon the late War in North America, between the
French and English, 1755-60, by M. Pouchot, translated by
Franklin B. Hough. Printed for W, Elliot Woodward, Rox-
bury, Mass. 1866. 2 vols. 4to.

We desire to return our thanks to Mr. Woodward for this
valuable addition to the Society’s collection—the Maps and
Plans of the various Forts render it extremely interesting :
to receive such a donation is a new proof that “One touch
of nature makes the whole world kin.”

The meetings of the Society (after the summer vacation)
were resumed this month, but we have nothing of outside
interest to record.

COIN SALES.—* They come not in single file, but in bat-
talions.” We have not space to do more than call attention
to the various Sales of Coins referred to in our Editorial.
The four last named are the most important which have
taken place for several years, especially with regard to Ca-
nadian Coins and Medals. In our next number we shall
give a record of the entire list of pieces connected with Ca-
nada, comprised in all the sales referred to.

NEWFOUNDLAND AND HaLIFAX TOKENS. — Amongst a
miscellaneous lot of Canadian Coins offered by a dealer in
London, England, we find a Token which we have not met
with in any previous collection. “P. McCausland, St. Johns,”
Also, in the Catalogue of Mr. Woodward’s Sale, November



